
  
 
 
 
Dear Family & Friends, 
 
Blessings to you in Jesus our Lord and King! We are so very thankful that Jesus is in control of 
the situations in our lives and we can trust Him at all times 
 
This year an opportunity became available to purchase a lot outside of Zamora near where we 
live in Michoacán in Mexico.  This is an area where we ministered in the 80’s near a town called 
Ojo de Agua and there was a great outpouring of the Spirit of the Lord. Since then, the outreach 
mission became dormmate and the Jehova’s Witness gleaned off that harvest. But our heart’s 
desire is to remove the rocks from the ancient wells that we dug for years glorifying Jesus Christ 
as the one True Savior of all mankind. 
 
Pastor Francisco (whose son was recently murdered by a cartel) had been desiring to start a 
work here locally. For him, this was an answer to prayer that now is the time. Below is the first 
meeting, with some of the locals as well as other believers coming to support the work. Also, is 
the initial digging on the property that we purchased to begin construction.  

 

 

   
In October, Past. Guillermo & Eliana (Ovalle, Chile) came to visit the USA for the first time. They 
are a son & daughter to us & everyone (but Jordan & Tony) were able to see them. During two 
weeks, they saw the Smoky & Appalachian Mts. But Eliana’s leg became seriously inflamed & we 
took her to the ER at Univ. TN Heart Hosp. Her diagnosis was a large blood clot in her abdomen. 
She was in surgery 3 times attempting to break up the clot. When she was released, it was totally 
removed & the doctor (from Colombia SoAm), explained everything to her in her native tongue 
which was a tremendous relief. When she returned to Chile, her local cardiologist said: this 
surgery was not yet done in Chile & she most likely would have died if she wouldn’t have 
traveled. Praise the Name of Lord Jesus forever more! 
 
Thank you for your prayers, love and support. We are honored to know you and we are thankful 
to the Lord for you & your part in our family & this ministry. Jesus is Lord! 
 

In His vineyard together for His honor and glory, 

  Sid & Kathy Luke  

Sid Luke Ministries, Inc. 
P.O. Box 12223 

Alexandria, LA 71315-2223 
sidluke1@gmail.com 

 

Herding kittycats:  
5 of our adorable G-kids.  
Georgia-11, Sophia-8, 
Amelia-6, Arelia-4, 
Isabella-4.  
 

Missing: Ansley-13, 
Kane-3, Luke  
Babyboy due in March. 
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